Executive
Council

and Labrador

0C2014-116

TW/DM

AG

Deputy Clerk
File

'T"..Aau.-kloa Mo

VML-—'—O"
R0 1y -0S-0Y

Carﬁ/i'ea[ o ée a true copy o/ a minute o/ a Weefing s
o/ f/Le C)ommiffee o/ f/w &ecufiue Coum:i/ o/ %wﬁum{/émc[ amj
o['aémfjor approuec{ éy JUEJ .Jga:wur f/w c[lieufenanf-gwernor on

2014/05/08 O

MC(C2014-0230.
Under the authority of section 16 of the Auditor General Act, the Lieutenant Governor in

Council is pleased to request that the Auditor General inquire into and report on any and
all aspects of a contract between the Department of Transportation and Works and
Humber Valley Paving Ltd. related to Project Number 1-12PHP.
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Clerk of the Executive Council
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May 8, 2014

Mr. Terry Paddon

Auditor General

Office of the Auditor General
15 Dundee Avenue, Suite 201
Mount Pearl, NL

Dear Mr. Paddon:

Pursuant to section 16 of the Auditor General Act and in accordance with 0C2014-116,
the Lieutenant-Governor in Council is requesting that you inquire into and report on any and all
aspects of a contract between the Department of Transportation and Works and Humber Valley

Paving Ltd. related to Project Number 1-12PHP.

Please be assured of the full cooperation of the Government of Newfoundland and
Labrador in the conduct of your review.

Sincerely,

THOMAS W. MARSHALL, Q.C.
Premier
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